
Good evening Shuey students and families. This is Mrs. Brydle with the important 

announcements for the upcoming week at our school.   Monday is the end of the first 

trimester.  Wednesday is a late start day and school begins at 9:30 for all students.  

This week, there will be Title I parent meetings in different languages.  The topic of the 

meetings are the school budget, school programs, and the ways we are helping your 

child to be successful at school.  The meeting dates and times are: 

Tuesday, November 15 at 3:00 in English and Spanish 

Tuesday, November 15  at 6:00 in English Only 

Wednesday, November 16 at 10:00 am in English and Mandarin 

Wednesday, November  16 at 4:00 in English and Vietnamese.  

Also, on Wednesday at 6:00 pm, there will be a parent meeting about school safety.   

The meetings will be held on Zoom and the Zoom links will be posted on Class Dojo 

and the school website.  

There is no school from November 21 through November 25.  School resumes on 

November 28th.  Last Thursday, we held our Leadership Day and also were reviewed for 

Lighthouse recertification.  Both Leadership Day and Lighthouse Recertification were 

huge successes.  This was the first in person Leadership Day since 2019 and the first 

time we have had outside guests in almost 3 years.  The students were outstanding!  

They gave great effort and showed what leaders they are.  Our teachers and staff were 

fabulous as well opening their classrooms to guests from all over Southern California.  I 

would also like to send a huge thank you to our parent panel, Elaine Huynh, My Lam, 

Claire Tsan Gonzalez and Marlene Aparicio who whose responses were thoughtful and 

articulate.  

Thank you for listening and have a great evening! 

 

 


